
Hi Jen and Will, 
  
I will be reigning from the planning commission effective immediately due to my inability to regularly 
attend meetings moving forward. I have enjoyed serving and working with you over the years, and I look 
forward to crossing paths in the future.  
  
Please let me know if you need anything else from me and have a great weekend. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Erin Konrady 
 


